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Dear Prof. Tater,
Thank you for the e-mail. We are pleased to inform you that the Board of Directors of Medicina Alternativa has decided to nominate on you as our research guide. This nomination will be officially given to you during the World Congress. Welcome to Colombo.
Warm regards.



Prof. Dr. Sir Githanjan Mendis, M.B.B.S., M.D., F.R.C.P.(Edin), F.R.C.P.(Eng),F.C.C.P., Ph.D.
Chairman
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